

Chris Blasdel 2060 E. Tulsa Wichita KS 67216

February 17, 2020

Dear Senators,

My name is Chris Blasdel. I am Vice President of Cornejo Material Sales. I am writing asking for your support for SB390.

This bill relating to license plates, specifically to concrete mixer trucks to display license plates on the front of the vehicle. This bill would permit the plate to be attached to either the front or the rear of the vehicle. At times the work environment for these vehicles can be harsh. Being able to attach the license plate to either the front or the back of the vehicle would ensure better visibility of the plate.

Thank you for your attention to this letter. I hope we can count on your support.

Sincerely,

Chris Blasdel

VP Cornejo Materials Sales